From: Diane Papan

To: b bta

Cc: Patrice Olds

Subject: Re: Build Multiplexes in Our Single Family Home Neighborhoods
Date: Sunday, August 18, 2019 9:30:12 AM

Thank you Barbara for your letter. | am copying our City Clerk to ensure that it is made a part
of the record on this matter.

With best regards,

Diane Papan

From: bt [

Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2019 8:23 PM

To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>; Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>; Joe
Goethals <jgoethals@cityofsanmateo.org>; Maureen Freschet <mfreschet@cityofsanmateo.org>;
Eric Rodriguez <erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rick Bonilla <RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Build Multiplexes in Our Single Family Home Neighborhoods

Dear City Council members,

As you witness, San Mateo is building and building and building. 1 drove by 19th and Delaware Avenue
today and the massive apartments are absolutely daunting. From what | understand, the council still
continues to approve more development. It is really mind boggling. how we can continue this course
without destroying this city. Where is the infrastructure to support all this? The negative impacts of traffic
and congestion are totally ignored. My neighbors and | have expressed our concerns over and over but no
heed to our voice.

And now upzoning to the residential areas are being considered? When is it going to slow down? When
are the residents' concerns going to be heard?

Please hold off on any more developments and to any upzoning consideration.
Thank you.

barbara





